Community Association Letter



Mon 11/5/2018 6:27 PM

Judy Brown <saddleridgelanduse@shaw.ca>
[EXT] LOC2018-0221

To CPAG Circ

Cc Ward5 - Stan Sandhu

The Saddle Ridge Community Association is disappointed at the loss of public space in this development, but we understand the reasoning and will not oppose the changes of use. Concerning the small C-N1 space in the south west corner of the development, this area has several mature trees on it, something that is quit rare in the neighbourhood, since most of the rest of the trees have been removed from these acreages. We would ask the developer of this commercial space to make every effort to preserve as many of these trees as possible, even to the extent of moving the focus of the landscaping to this area. Respectfully submitted

Judy Brow

for Saddle Ridge Community Association

CPC2018-1417 - Attach 1 ISC: UNRESTRICTED